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October 7, 2024

PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT

WHO: Anne Arundel County Department of Public Works (DPW)
WHAT: Hanover Road Bridge Over Deep Run — Project H580801
WHEN: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 — 6:00PM-7:00PM

WHERE: Linthicum Public Library
Community Meeting Room
400 Shipley Road
Linthicum Heights, MD 21090

A public meeting has been scheduled for Wednesday, November 20, 2024 from 6:00PM-7:00PM at
Linthicum Public Library, 400 Shipley Road, Linthicum Heights, MD 21090 to discuss replacement
of the shared Anne Arundel County/Howard County bridge over Deep Run. The proposed replacement
will be a single-span, 85-foot-long galvanized steel girder bridge. The bridge must be replaced to keep
the roadway safe and open to traffic.

During the meeting, DPW will discuss the proposed structure, which will be wider to help farmers move
equipment between fields, and will also include two 6-foot-wide bicycle compatible shoulders. During
construction, expected to begin in spring 2026, traffic will be detoured for a short period, and a
temporary one-lane steel truss bridge installed. Two-way traffic on the single lane bridge will be
managed by a temporary signal operation on each end until the bridge construction has been completed.
Then the bridge will be returned to two lanes of traffic.

Anyone needing accommodations must contact DPW Customer Relations at 410-222-7582 or by email
at pwcustOO@aacounty.org at least seven days in advance of the event. TTY users please call via
Maryland Relay 7-1-1. All materials are available in alternative formats upon request.

Las personas que necesiten servicios de interpretacion de idiomas deben ponerse en contacto con el
servicio de atencion al cliente del DPW al 410-222-7582, o por correo electronico
a pwcust0O@aacounty.org, al menos con siete dias de antelacion al evento. Todo el material escrito
estara disponible en el idioma deseado si se solicita.
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